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An Overview of Recent Changes to Regional Center  

Eligibility For Three- and Four-Year-Old Children 

Please use the 

Registration Link 

or scan the QR 

code.  

 

If you need assistance registering, please  

contact: Thrawlynne Lopez at (213) 212-8292 or at 

tlopez@lanterman.org or the KYRC Help Desk  

at (213) 252-5600/(213) 212-8194. 

Interpretation services will be provided upon request. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEsc-

ipqT4sHtXYkPHbA89hWogqY1YhQl2T 

TUESDAY APRIL 09, 2024 

TIME: 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

WHERE:                 

Registration Link: 

Provisional Eligibility 

mailto:tlopez@lanterman.org
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